
United States Department of the Interior 

U.S. GEOLOGICAL SURVEY 
Office of the Rocky Mountain Regional Director 

Box 25046 M.S. 911 

Attn: Document Control Desk 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 

Denver Federal Center 
Denver, Colorado 80225 

Thursday, May 07, 2020 

SUBJECT: U.S. Geological Survey Triga Reactor, Docket Number 50-274, License Number 
R-113, Reactor Supervisor Appointment 

Purpose 
By way ofthis letter, the U.S. Geological Survey (USGS) is informing the U. S. Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission of a change of the person assigned the roles of Reactor Supervisor for 
the GSTR. 

Background 
In accordance with the USGS Technical Specifications part 6.7.2, upon permanent changes in 
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officially notify the U.S. NRC within 30 days via written report. 

Discussion 
A new Reactor Supervisor has been hired for the GSTR, Jonathan Wallick, officially assuming 
the position as of 27 April 2020. Christopher Farwell, interim Reactor Supervisor, has turned 
over the duties and responsibilities of the position. Jonathan Wallick held the position of Reactor 
Supervisor at the University of California, Irvine Nuclear Reactor Facility prior to joining USGS, 
and was a Naval Nuclear Electrician's Mate aboard USS Nimitz. 

Action 
The USGS requests NRC review and acknowledge the information contained in this letter at 
your earliest convenience. 

Contact 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at'(303) 236~1338. 
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Dr. Robert J. Horton 
Reactor Administrator 




